

# Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 20<sup>th</sup> September 2024



Hammocks in Forest School!

Oak class loved making and using hammocks suspended between the trees.



#### **Headteacher's Awards:**

George - For amazing talking about the seasons and weather in our Topic lessons.

Alan - For brilliant making a Spring picture in Topic.

#### School Rule Award: Kind

Zak - For kindly sharing toys at choose times across the week.

### **Learning Notes:**

- In English this week we have worked in our RWI groups, following our reading schemes.
- o For Maths we have continued our work on Place Value.
- o In Topic we've looked at different seasons, using lots of sensory play.
- o For PE we have worked on our ball game skills, especially dribbling and kicking.
- In Computing the focus has been on Online Safety, using the story of 'The Adventures of Smartie the Penguin' to help us.
- In Music we have played the drums, using different tempos!

## <u>Class Messages:</u>

 Oak class have had some struggles with using kind words this week, so we have implemented a new class token system to reward our use of kind words and acknowledge that using unkind words is not okay. Please let us know if there is any language you hear at home that concerns you.









Have a great weekend, from Oak Class adults!